'*,A
-
2 A.f""- »
OAK RIDGE NATIONAL LABORATORY
OPERATED BY
UNION CARBIDE CORPORATION
NUCLEAR DIVISION
POST OFFICE BOX Y
OAK RIDGE, TENNESSEE 37830
NUCLEAR SAFETY INFORMATION CENTER October 8, 1980 NUCLEAR SAFETY JOURNAL
61557403y 615/574-0377
FTS 6240331 FTS 624037

Ms. Mary Jean Raphel

FOI Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS-4210, MNBB

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Raphel:

Persuant to our telephone conversation of October 7, 1980, I
enclose herewith a copy of the September 30, 1980 FOI request
which we received from the Critical Mass Energy Project and a
copy of my respense to them. The NRC Project Leader for the
work in question is Dr. Gordon E. Edison, Division of Systems
and Reliability Research, NRC.

Sincerely yours,
%Cott rell, Director
Nuclear Safety Information Center
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Enclosures: (1) Letter 9-30-80 from Critical Mass to Buchanan
(2) Letter 10-8-80 from Cottrell to Critical Mass

cc: G. E. Edison
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